

**CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENT**
**SCOTTISH GYMNASTICS**
**MINUTES OF TEAMGYM TECHNICAL COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 9<sup>th</sup> June 2021  
VIA VIDEO CONFERENCE (TEAMS CALL)**

**PRESENT** Amanda Boucher, Margaret Kerr, Emma Edwards, Donna Crowther  
**APOLOGIES** Wendy Purdie, Jenna Munro  
**IN ATTENDANCE** Lara Gregson, Becky Harris

ITEM	AGENDA ITEM/DISCUSSION
1	<b>WELCOME AND APOLOGIES</b>
2	<b>NOTIFICATION OF CONFLICTS OF INTEREST</b>
3	<b>GENERAL UPDATE</b>  National Technical Lead will go to advert 23 <sup>rd</sup> June- 7 <sup>th</sup> July and be interviewed 12 <sup>th</sup> /13 <sup>th</sup> July At the recent JTC meeting, each TC was asked to investigate paperless judging as a way forward. Becky & Donna to look into this further. MK has already provided details of a supplier known to her.
	<b>ACTION: BH &amp; DC to look into this further</b>
4	<b>PERFORMANCE PATHWAY UPDATE</b>  As above the NTL interviews are due to take place. WP, AB & EE will sit on the interview panel alongside Lorna or Eilidh as there will be a safeguarding element to the questions. Once the NTL is appointed, dates be will finalised for the programmes, published and specialists arranged for the apparatus & floor/choreography. It is hoped that the NTL will oversee movement across PPP & NPP. DC suggested that Wales & Northern Ireland would be interested in working with us in performance camps.
	<b>ACTION: EE &amp; WP to report back on future of NPP &amp; PPP once NTL in place</b>
5	<b>COMPETITION/ EVENTS UPDATE</b>  From the recent survey results it would seem there is little appetite for competition in 2021. 2022 may bring us some issues in terms of venue availability for large enough spaces. There was discussion over using the proposed Scottish Open in February as a submission opportunity for British Championships in the absence of qualifying competitions. This could be that all routines are videoed, as required by BG, and then teams charged for this service.
	<b>ACTION: BH, DC &amp; LM to discuss plan for 2022 venues, competitions and events. DC to look at competition formats to include an emphasis on R&amp;C</b>

6	<p><b>JUDGE DEVELOPMENT</b>  Material is ready for sub-group submission. The sub-group is key in upskilling our current judging workforce.</p>
7	<p><b>COACH DEVELOPMENT</b>  Courses are booked for L1 &amp; L2 Teamgym.</p>
8	<p><b>COMMUNICATION PLAN</b>  Updates for the TG community should be sent to SG communications. These can include updates on events and the work of the TC</p>
	<p><b>ACTION</b></p>
9	<p>AOB N/A</p>
10	<p><b>DATE OF NEXT MEETING - 18<sup>th</sup> August 2021 6.30pm</b></p>